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PROJECT LIMITS

PROJECT LIMITS

For any construction-related questions or concerns please contact  
Gabriela Ruiz, Public Information Coordinator, at 407-687-1687 or gabriela.ruiz@dot.state.fl.us.

PROJECT DETAILS:

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to 
begin a construction project on Orange Ave (SR 527) from south 
of Lake Gatlin Road to north of Holden Avenue in Orange County. 
The improvements on this project consist of milling and resurfacing, 
base work, drainage improvements, curb and gutters, traffic signals, 
highway signing, and sidewalk. The project also involves Orange 
County and Orlando Utilities Commission relocations. The goal of 
this effort is to improve safety for motorists and pedestrians.

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
Orange Avenue / State Road (SR) 527 from south of 
Lake Gatlin Road to north of Holden Avenue 
Orange County, FL
Financial ID: 433648-1-52-01, 433648-1-56-01, 433648-1-56-02

Check for lane closures and other project information at www.cflroads.com 

Project Facts:

Length of Project: 
Approximately half a mile

Estimated Cost: 
$3.3 million

Work to Begin:
Winter 2016  

 Estimated Completion:  
Winter 2017

Contractor: 
Masci General Contractors, Inc.

PROJECT LOCATION:


